
DATE: June 26, 2025

TOPIC: Replacement of Lincoln Hall Flooring, Classrooms 300 and 303 

PREPARED BY: Jim Caldwell

Recommended for:

☒ Action

☒ Discussion

☒ Information

Purpose/Background:

After the Lincoln Hall construction in 2018,  two classrooms experienced carpet tiles coming up causing tripping 

hazards. It was found that the carpet tiles were installed over LVT flooring. The Administration is recommending 

removing faulty carpet tiles, coating the LVT flooring with concrete patch, and replacing with new carpet tiles.

Fiscal Impact:

Classroom 300 - Carpet Tile, Base,  Prep and Demo, $7605

Classroom 303 - Carpet Tile, Base, Prep and Demo, $7425

Recommendation:

     The Facilities Committee concurred with the Administration’s recommendation to the Board of

Education to approve this Agreement from Johnson Floor Company, Inc. for the Carpet Tile, Base, Prep and 

Demo for Classrooms 300 and 303 in an amount not to exceed $15,100.
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